COMMISSIONERS COURT

Denied

American Rescue Plan Project Submissions Form
Project Name - Next Step Women's Center Medical Facility Expansion

Primary Point of Contact - Jane Burton, Executive Director, 250 NW Tarrant Ave., Suite J,
Burleson, TX 76028. Office - 817-295-4101 Cell - 817-454-5437

Project Description - Next Step provides care to those with unexpected pregnanices. We believe
in holistic support. We provide free parenting help, classes. and ongoing support during and after
pregnancy. Since Covid. the need for services has risen dramatically. Individual clients increased
100% with a client visit increase of 231% (1,782 in 2019 - 5.892 in 2021). The number of clients
taking prenatal and parenting classes increased 317%. Due to the need in Johnson County we
have provided an increase of material assistance to our residents. including baby items, furniture
and clothing. In 2021, alone, we distributed 137.015 diapers. With the growing needs of our
community our need to expand our services, offering OB/Gyn, prenatal care and STI/STD
testing. The new building will also house a new free medical clinic which will offer care for
those uninsured entitled Caring Physicians Charity Network (CPCN) clinic.

Project Location - Currently in negotiations for land in Burleson.
Project Budget - $2.715.400.00 ($200.00 per square foot)

Project Timeframe - It will take approximately 3 months to start the project getting all plans
drawn up: an approximate of 30 - 60 days for permitting: 6 to 7 months for building.



Rachel Sitler

From: Jane Burton <jane.burton@nextstepwc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 3:19 PM
To: kevin.dyer@grantworks.net; County Judge (public address)
Subject: American Rescue Plan Act
Attachments: American Rescue Plan Application.docx
Some peeple wha received this message don't often get email from jane.burton@nextstepwe.com. Learn why this is important

* External sender - use caution with links or attachments *
Dear Kevin and Judge Harmon,
Please find the attached American Rescue Plan Application, once again per your request.
Thank you for all your help.

Sincerely,
Jane

Jane Burton

Executive Director

Next Step Women's Center
817-295-4101

The LORD bless you and keep you! The LORD let his face shine upon you, and
be gracious to you! The LORD look upon you kindly and give you peace! ~Numbers 6:22-27



Rachel Sitler

From: Jane Burton <jane.burton@nextstepwc.com>
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 11:33 AM

To: County Judge (public address)

Subject: American Rescue Plan Funding Request
Attachments: American Rescue Plan Application.docx

Some peaple who received this message don't often get email from jane.burton@nextstepwe.com. Learn why this is important

* External sender - use caution with links or attachments *
Dear Judge Harmon,

Please find the attached form for Next Step Women's Center's request for funding from the American Rescue Plan Act. |
truly appreciate this opportunity for funding.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. My cell phone number is 817-454-5437.

Sincerely,
Jane

Jane Burton

Executive Director

Next Step Women's Center
817-295-4101

The LORD bless you and keep you! The LORD let his face shine upon you, and
be gracious to you! The LORD look upon you kindly and give you peace! ~Numbers 6:22-27



